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December 2017 at NHHSA!
We want to let you know what to expect this month as we head into the Christmas Holidays. And we're

wishing you a stress free Holiday Season and a fabulous start to a New Year!

Progress Reports for On-Campus
Students

Progress Reports for on-campus students will be
issued December 8, 2017. Most will be emailed but
preK through 2nd grade student progress reports will
be handed to parents at the end of the day.

Deadline for Raffle Ticket Money

All ticket money and completed raffle ticket forms
must be turned in by the end of the day, Friday,
December 15th. The Raffle will be held on December
20th during the Christmas Party!

We appreciate your help and wish you good luck in
winning one of the family prizes!!

Ready Your Cameras!

Lenny the Lion Santa will be here on Wednesday,
December 13th at 10 a.m. to take Christmas pictures
with your kids. So, ready your cameras (or bring
your phones) to take some Holiday Cheer of your
child with our Lenny.

Pictures may be taken between 10 a.m. - 11 a.m.

Christmas Party & EARLY
DISMISSAL

December 20th is our final day of school before the
Christmas Holiday. Students will have their annual
Christmas Party (you are welcome to join us!) and
all classes will have an EARLY DISMISSAL (12
noon) that day.



All children must be picked up no later than 12:15
p.m.

Office Hours - Holiday Schedule

NHHSA will be on a Holiday Schedule during the
winter break. We will be closed on December 25th
and January 1st, but our offices will be open on the
other winter break days from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. just in
case you need us.

Otherwise, enjoy the break!

Classes Resume

All classrooms will open and classes will resume a
normal schedule on Wednesday, January 3rd.

We hope you enjoy a safe and stress-free holiday
season and look forward to seeing you and getting
back to work at the start of 2018.

Wishing You a Very Merry
Christmas

It's a special time of year. And we want to thank you
for entrusting us with your child's education. In
essence, your interest in bringing education to life is
our gift this holiday season.

Have a very Merry Christmas and may you
have a fab welcome to a brand New Year!
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STAY CONNECTED

https://www.facebook.com/NHHSA-New-Horizons-Home-School-Academy-117591761618909/timeline/?ref=tn_tnmn

